
District 1 Report for PSC meeting 2019 October 10 

 

Here is a brief report from Dist  1 CPAC meeting held Sept 26/19 

We are trying recruit more CPAC members.  Letters have been dropped off at several local 

businesses/schools. We have 13 members and maybe 9 attend each meeting.  

We don’t have a regular Secretary to take Minutes so the Chair has assigned different members 

each month.  

A Blue tent has been set up in the bushes by Willingdon overpass between Costco and Canada 

Way for a long time. Someone from the RCMP apparently checks on them. No complaints 

reported tho.  

NBNH has received a huge rent increase. The Art Crawl Sept. 27/28 was a lovely event 

promoting/supporting locals artists and a well-attended fund raiser.  Many seniors have been 

coming into the NBNH who are struggling to make ends meet. 180-200 families came to the 

Food Bank Friday recently. They ran out of food. 

Lots of graffiti in the last 10 days along Hastings. It was reported to City of Bby. Three thefts 

from merchants in the last week, B&E, rock, thrown thru window and merchandise stolen 

(flower shop). New event:  Deck the Heights. Window dressing event by merchants will take 

place first 2 weeks of December.  

Sue From, Chair, Dist. 1 CPAC. 


